
Forty years ago, Catholics in the  
United States wanted to respond  
to famine in Africa. Could we feed  
the hungry through Lenten prayers,  
fasting and almsgiving? The answer  
was yes—and it came in the form of  
a small cardboard box. Forty years  
later, it still does. And now, there’s 
an app for that too.

Pick up a CRS Rice Bowl 
for your family and  
download our app!

crsricebowl.org 

CRS Rice Bowl is your passport  
to global solidarity. 

Lent is a journey.
Where will it take 
you this year?


